
Bristol City Council Education Service 
 

      SUMMERHILL INFANT SCHOOL 
Clouds Hill Road 

St George 
Bristol 

BS5 7LE 
Telephone/Fax: 0117 903 0243 

Email: Summerhill.i@bristol-schools.uk 
www.summerhillinfantschool.co.uk  
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Reception will soon be visiting the Summerhill 

Academy Field each week as part of a Forest School 

Experience. These sessions will take place on Friday 

Afternoon and will include activities such as wildlife 

spotting, wood whittling, climbing, exploring, digging 

and scavenger hunts. It would be very helpful if you 

could bring in a pair of wellies for your child, to leave 

in school, making them available for this session each 

week. Please dress your child in warm, comfortable, 

old clothing on a Friday with a waterproof if the 

weather is wet. The first session will take place on 

Friday 10th January. 

 

Many thanks,            

The Reception Team                              
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